
Quilting in the Grove 

 

 
Quilting in the Grove Guild of Desoto County, meets on the 2nd Monday in the morning at 10:00 

am, at the Olive Branch Senior Center located at College Road, Olive Branch, MS. 

 

 

Dues are $20.00 per year 

 

 

For more information, please contact Sharon Arnold: 901-603-6044 or 

quiltinginthegrove@gmail.com 
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